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October 13, 1954
Dear Dr. RLber,

Thank you very much for your note and for notifying me about your change
in plans and address. I'm not sure whether I'm addressing this letter
correctly, or that it will everpumsmumiss reach you.

In case it does, however, I'd like to make two pointe:

1. If you get a chance--and I know how you hate letter writing--
I'd appreciate it very much if you could tell me briefly, say,
two paragraphs or so, about the general results of your pre~
liminary work on 50me and 100mc. Also, what do you intend to
do in Australia?

2. 1 look forward to another evening with you if you ever return
to the United States which I assume you will do some day !

I learned a good deal during wm y +trip abroad. I spent a week or ten days
at the University of Leiden with Oort and van de Hulst, at the Jodrell Bank
Station with Hanbury Brown wainly, at Cambridge with Ryle and his group, and
I spent some time also with J.S.Hey who is now with the Radar Research
Establishment.

At pressat I am broke and hanging in mid-air. I've applied for a renewal
of my Guggenheim grant. If I get it, I shall start writing up the wmaterial
I have promptly. If I don't, I shall have to0 earn money in other ways and
that will take me away from the book for at least six months--something 1
don't want to happen. We shall ses. I should know in two or three weeks.

Best luck to you on your new experiments.




